Thursday, March 16, 2017 at 4:22:25 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Your job has been approved!

Date: Thursday, October 22, 2015 at 8:19:50 AM Pacific Daylight Time
From: blaine_butler@emerson.edu

To: HR

October 22, 2015

Hi Barbara,

Thank you for thinking of Emerson students for your company! We are excited to let you know that your position
(Oregon Public Broadcasting (OPB) seeks Production Manager for NSF Funded Project) has been approved and

posted. Students are now able to view the listing and apply!

We recommend you check out our Employer Resource webpage to learn about other ways to connect with our
students.

And feel free to click the link below to log into the system at any point to review the post or submit changes:

https://www.myinterfase.com/emerson/employer

Username: hr@opb.org
(Note: If you don't remember your password please click on the Forgot your Password link on the login Page.)

Thanks again for posting with Emerson!

Best Regards,

Courtney Mills

Marketing and Employer Relations Coordinator
Emerson College Career Services

Tel: 617-824-8586

Fax: 617-824-7899
courtney mills@emerson.edu

http://www.emerson.edu/career_service
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